
July 23, 2025 
 
Dear Superintendents and BOCES directors, 
  
I am writing to share that Monday evening, we received our grant award notification (GAN) from the 
US Department of Education (ED) for Title IV-B (21st Century Community Learning Center) for 
roughly $12.8 million. Grantees can anticipate availability of 100% of their 2025-26 awards, and we 
will be contacting grantees directly with more details about budgets and grant award letters. 
  
Warm Regards,  
  
Susana Córdova 
 


